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The Scoop is a free monthly e-mail newsletter published by Read to Me, a 
service of the Idaho Commission for Libraries, for school and public library 
staff who are interested in improving services to children and young 
adults. This is the ICfL’s best way to keep in touch with you about important 
dates and opportunities! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Contribute material or share 
ideas for The Scoop and we 
will send you a thank you gift 
for your collection! 
 

ISSUES CONTAIN: 

• Important dates and deadlines 
• News from the Idaho library 

community 
• Young Adult programming 
• Upcoming events 
• Tips and tools 
• Book information 
• School news 
• Library news from around the 

country 
• Feature articles 
• Summer Reading news 
• And more! 
 

 

To subscribe or access past issues go to 
http://libraries.idaho.gov/scoop 
  
 

Over 600 
subscribers  

to date! 
 

FOR MORE INFORMATION ABOUT  
THE SCOOP  CONTACT 

Stephanie Bailey-White:  
stephanie.bailey-white@libraries.idaho.gov 
Staci Shaw:  
staci.shaw@libraries.idaho.gov  
Erica Compton:  
erica.compton@libraries.idaho.gov 
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What is LibIdaho? 
 
LibIdaho is an email discussion list for people interested in all aspects of 
libraries and librarianship in Idaho. Membership is not limited to librarians or 
Idaho residents, but the list is likely of greatest interest and value to those 
who are working in libraries in Idaho. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

The Idaho Commission for Libraries posts 
information on LibIdaho about important 

deadlines, program opportunities and 
application information, and grant 

opportunities; ICfL also posts information 
about continuing education opportunities and 
news from the agency and around the country.  

This is frequently how ICfL communicates 
important deadlines and opportunities, as this 

is the only statewide library listserv. 
 

LIBIDAHO IS PROVIDED BY THE IDAHO LIBRARY ASSOCIATION (ILA). 
ILA WELCOMES DIVERSITY OF OPINIONS AND RESPECTFUL 
DISCUSSION. YOU DO NOT NEED TO BE A MEMBER OF ILA OR ALA TO 
JOIN THIS DISTRIBUTION LIST. 
 
ALL POSTS REPRESENT THE OPINIONS OF THE POSTER. POSTS ARE TO 
BE OF A PROFESSIONAL NATURE ON TOPICS RELEVANT TO IDAHO 
LIBRARIES. INFORMATION, DISCUSSION, AND NEWS ARE WELCOME. 
  
 

To subscribe or unsubscribe go to 
http://lists.ala.org/wws/info/libidaho  
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